
About Baby Luke
Three-month-old Baby Luke has been diagnosed with B-cell acute lymphoblastic leukemia. Though 
he’s receiving the best possible care at Los Angeles Children’s Hospital, the family still needs all 
the help they can get. It could be another three months before Baby Luke can get a bone marrow 
transplant, and the hope is that Big Brother Jack will be a perfect match. 

Baby Luke Oberlin is the grandson of PCOC President-Elect, Baron McDonald. 

Geotech Supply’s Fundraiser Luncheon for Baby Luke
Geotech Supply will be hosting a luncheon fundraiser event on March 24, 2017 from 10 a.m. to 2 
p.m. at its Sacramento office to help the family get closer to their $50,000 goal. Tri-Tip and Chicken 
will be served.
 
Entry into the luncheon will be $10 with all proceeds going directly to the family.  
 

Donate Today
Luke’s mom and dad, Paul and Kaeli, have set up a GoFundMe account which has already raised 
over $10,000. But we can’t let it stop there-while Baby Luke’s treatments are covered by health 
insurance the family still carries the burden of travel and lodging, lost wages, and more. All the pro-
ceeds from fundraising are going to the family to make sure they have everything they need to give 
Baby Luke his best fighting chance.
 
You can donate today by visiting gofundme.com/help-baby-luke-oberlin. Every little bit counts to 
help Baby Luke and his family get through these treatments.
 

FUNDRAISER LUNCHEON
WHEN: March 24, 2017, 10am - 2pm

WHERE: Geotech Supply, 9815 Business 
Park Drive, Suite 10 & 11, Sacramento, 
CA 95827

COST: Entry into the luncheon will be 
$10 with all proceeds going directly to 
the family.  

Please RSVP to the event by March 20
Contact Josh Koenig at (800) 589-0541 
or at jkoenig@geotechsupply.com


